
Tax Exempt Status information 
 
The process for obtaining confirmation of tax exemption status has changed. Instead of 
the Conference office issuing a letter, now the national setting will provide a letter.    
  
Cynthia Gaffney handles the printing of all Federal Exemption (501c3) letters for UCC 
churches and conferences. Any church can send a request to her for a letter, and the 
letter and accompanying documents will usually be sent within 24 hours of the request. 
Her email is gaffneyc@ucc.org  
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